
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TYPHOON CHANTHU – NINGBO/ SHANGHAI, CHINA  
 
September 13, 2021 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

As reported by The National Meteorological Center of China, Typhoon Chanthu is bringing strong winds 
and heavy rainstorms as it passes through the coastal areas along east Zhejiang Province. The port 
operations in Ningbo and Shanghai are largely impacted. Please expect some delays in vessel calls and 
departures. 

Ningbo 
All terminal export laden container gate-in, trucking, and operations have been ceased until further 
notice. 

Shanghai 
Starting today:  
- The port terminal is closed until further notice.  
- Operations at most warehouses, which include container loading / uploading and deliveries will halt 

once the terminal is closed.  
  

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any 
further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or the local APL 
Logistics office. 

 

Sincerely,  

APL Logistics 
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Please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view) for most recent detailed updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses. 

https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate?:iid=2

